

Trust Headquarters

County Hospital Union Walk Hereford HR1 2ER

Tel:

01432

364000

Email: freedom.information@wvt.nhs.uk

5th September 2014

Dear Sir

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - INFORMATION REQUEST 3827

Thank you for your email headed Internal Review of Freedom of Information Request – Continuity of Care assessments received by Wye Valley NHS Trust on 5th September 2014.

The process has been started and you will be sent details of the findings within 20 working days of receipt of the request, which will be 3rd October 2014.

It would be helpful that any emails sent to the Trust concerning this issue could be sent to the email address for Freedom of Information as above.

Further information about Freedom of Information Act 2000 is also available from the Information Commissioner at:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF

Telephone: 01625 545 745 www.ico.gov.uk

Yours faithfully

Nicola Licence

Company Secretary
Wye Valley NHS Trust

Richard Beeken, Chief Executive

Museji Takolia, Chairman